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Enrollment 
 The College has strong enrollment this semester.  Number of students taking the 

beginning computer science courses is good, but the enrollment for the advanced 

computer science courses is still low. 

 

 

Faculty 
 Two full-time instructors. 

 Two sessional instructors. 

 

 

Hardware/Software 
 No major upgrade. 

 

 

Curriculum 
 No new courses were added. 

 

 

News 
 In the summer of 2013, the College will be relocated to a new building near the Main 

Street Sky-train station in Vancouver. 
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